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Upcoming Holiday Office Closures  
for Two Rivers Public Health Department 

KEARNEY – Two Rivers Public Health Department will be closed on three separate occasions over the summer.  

The office, located at 516 W. 11th St. in Kearney, is closed on the following dates: 
• Monday, May 29th, in observance of Memorial Day
• Monday, June 19, in observance of Juneteenth;
• Tuesday, July 4, in observance of Independence Day.

Two Rivers Public Health’s regular office hours are 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday. The office can be 
contacted at 888-669-7154. 

ABOUT TWO RIVERS PUBLIC HEALTH DEPARTMENT 
Two Rivers Public Health Department engages collaborative partners, community leaders and the public to promote healthy 
lifestyles, provide preventative education, assure environmental quality, and create more healthy and safe communities for all 
who live within the district. Follow TRPHD on Facebook and Twitter @2RPHD 


